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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to renew the contract 

with CDW-G for the Veeam Back-up and Recovery Software 

under Sourcewell Contract No. 121923.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

The total cost to renew service for 1 (one) year is $70,459.00, 

plus applicable taxes and fees.  Funding is available in the 

Information Technology Network Re-Occurring Maintenance 

account #103030-061350 and the Special Projects 

account#108309-063211-S30A993. 

        

RECOMMENDATION Adoption of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND Veeam is our primary backup solution, providing reliable 

protection for virtual and physical servers and enabling quick 

recovery in the event of data loss or system failure. The renewal 

includes continued access to technical support, software 

updates, and license coverage for our current data center 

environment. 

 
 


